RE: Launch of Global Mosquito Alert

1of2

Subject: RE: Launch of Global Mosquito Alert

From: Eleonore Pauwels <Eleonore.Pauwels@wilsoncenter.org>

Date: 5/10/2017 1:45 PM

To: Isabelle Coche <Isabelle@emergingag.com>, Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>, "Thizy, Delphine
C" <d.thizy@imperial.ac.uk>, "Stephanie (FNIH) James [T]" <sjames@fnih.org>

CC: Tilly MacRae <tilly@emergingag.com>

Dear Isabelle, Dear Delphine, Dear Stephanie,
Many thanks for your interest in the Global Mosquito Alert Initiative. And Todd, “un grand merci” for connecting us.

| just had a call with State Department yesterday about the initiative and the UNEA meeting was mentioned as a
possible venue for discussing our new platform, starting further collaboration and raise visibility.

| would be delighted to have a call with your team when opportune. This week is challenging because of an array of
deadlines but if there is any window of opportunity later in May or June, that would be great.

Many thanks again,
Eleonore

Eleonore Pauwels

Director, Biology Collectives

Science and Technology

Innovation Program
@ZEleonorPauwels
Bio:http://bit.ly/1M1eiGT

Project: http://bit.ly/2aU7Mal
Partner:http://wilsoncommonslab.org/
Blog: http://bit.ly/2aCitkT

Office | 202.691.4359
Mobile | 202.330.1181
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From: Isabelle Coche [mailto:Isabelle@emergingag.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 4:54 AM

To: Todd Kuiken; Thizy, Delphine C; Stephanie (FNIH) James [T]; Eleonore Pauwels
Cc: Tilly MacRae

Subject: Re: Launch of Global Mosquito Alert

9/11/2017 12:00 PM



RE: Launch of Global Mosquito Alert

Hi Todd, Eleonore,

Thank you for sharing. | saw this on Monday and | was wondering about it. It looks like an interesting initiative. It
would be good to understand how people are participating and some of the work to ensure data quality etc... Will it
be showcased or presented at the upcoming UNEA in Nairobi (in December)?

Best,

Isabelle

From: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>
Date: Tuesday, 9 May 2017 21:42
To: Delphine Thizy <d.thizy@imperial.ac.uk>, Isabelle Coche <Isabelle@emergingag.com>, Stephanie James

<sjames@fnih.org>, "eleonore.pauwels@wilsoncenter.org" <eleonore.pauwels@wilsoncenter.org>
Subject: Launch of Global Mosquito Alert

Hi Delphine, Stephanie and Isabelle,

I wanted to introduce you to my colleague Eleonore Pauwels from the Woodrow Wilson Center. Her team,
along with the UN, launched a new program to track and control mosquito borne viruses.

https://www.wilsoncenter.org/article/press-release-global-mosquito-alert

Todd

Todd Kuiken, Ph.D.

Senior Research Scholar

Genetic Engineering & Society Center

North Carolina State University

Campus Box (or CB) 7565

Raleigh, NC 27695 -7565

Phone: 919-515-2593

email: tkuiken@ncsu.edu

@drtoddoliver

Program Website: https://research.ncsu.edu/ges
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